
Last week we had some other action in Kockelscheuer. On Monday we received new trolleys for our new mats, which arrived on Tuesday.
In both cases we caused some trouble around the ice-rink and we apologize for any inconvenience caused!

• On the 7th - 9th October Peter Murphy skated in Heerenveen at the Dutch Open Shorttrack competition
and last weekend in Leeuwarden at the National League KNSB-Cup 1. He was 15th overall!

• On the 8th – 9th October Sidoine Conesa participated at the Trophée du Grand Lion in Belfort. He was 20th overall!
• Last weekend we had skaters participating at the Regional League Beneluxcup 1 in Hasselt.

The skaters in Hasselt were Elisa Aulamo finished 2nd, Amanda Yao finished 3rd , Marco Kiesgen 4th and
Zhouhan Yuan 4th place in their category.

Congrats to all participating skaters!

We will arrange a Halloween cup for our small skaters. More details will follow soon!
Additionally we would like to ask everyone’s help with the assembly and disassembly of the protection mats.
If you don’t dare to go on the ice, you can also help off ice! Any help is appreciated.

Below you can find the next competition where we’ll have skaters participating:
25-27 November 2022 StarClass 2 (ABS) Junior Challenge Torino.
Further information about Shorttrack and upcoming competitions can be mainly
found at www.shorttrackonline.info and also at www.shorttrack.lu.

Please don’t hesitate to contact us by e-mail ulpv@shorttrack.lu
if you have any further questions!
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